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 Topaz News 

 

Learning     

The Evil Pea has been out at night this week. He took all of the books from our reading 

area! He sent us a letter to say that he wanted us to write him some stories and he can read 

very fast. We used puppets to tell the stories and lots of us have been making story books 

hoping that he will return our books to us. 

In maths we have been weighing potatoes! We have been discussing heavier and lighter 

and seeing whether the longest potatoes are the heaviest. 

Summer show 

 

We have made progress with our show now and the children have decided which parts they 

would like to play. Their singing is wonderful so I am sure we are in for a real treat. It will 

be a lovely time to celebrate their success this year. 

The morning of the 6.7 will be similar in timing to the Christmas show in that we will 

perform for about half an hour and then we will have time to have some refreshments and 

have a look around the classroom and have a final look at the learning journals. 

 

 

Sports Day       

We have been practising our events so that we can run as fast as we can. We will all have a 

turn to run a race and take part in a relay race. The children need to come to school as 

usual in their uniform. When you apply sun cream remember that they will be wearing their 

PE shorts and a T shirt for the day. They will get changed when they arrive and come out 

onto the field for a 10am start. Parents sit on the opposite bank so that you can get a really 

good look at what is going on. During the race time it is important that we know where the 

children are so if you see them at the finish line, they must come back to sit with Topaz 

rather than come to sit on the bank.  

When the F/KS1 races are finished we will bring them back in to change and wash their 

hands for lunch. We will then bring them back out to have lunch with you. If they are having 

a school lunch we will take them to get that and then bring them out. After their lunch they 

can play and we will be around to supervise if you need to go.  

The children will be in class in the afternoon and then will go out to watch the end of the 

races and see which team is the overall winner.  

FOAHS will serve refreshments outside of the blue room so please try to support them. They 

do an amazing job for us.  

Kind regards, 

                       Sally Windmill 
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